
Note Home October 8-11 

The change in the weather has been abrupt! The children are all working to get 
their on jackets and coats on by themselves. Please be sure your child has cold 
weather clothes labeled with their name or initials.  We make every effort to get 
outside every day if at all possible. 

In the theme of Homecoming, the children created mustang/football helmet 
patterns.  They also made pompons by cutting paper.  The pompons were waved 
during the parade. We created our own band with our musical instruments and 
marched around our classroom. Our stories this week were- Feathers for Lunch, 
Bucket Filling A-Z, Let it Fall, Peppa’s windy Fall Day and Animals in the Fall. 

The Bucket Filling book supports our social skills curriculum and our classroom 
social contract.  We talk many times throughout our school day about making 
positive choices, helping each other and being a good friend. 

Your child has had many important papers in their folder his week.  They included 
picture forms, Title form, conference forms and an invitation to our Family Night.  

Pictures will be taken on Wednesday, October 16.  Orders will not be processed if 
the payment is not included in the envelope. 

Our visit to the Care Center went well.  The few children that were still a little 
apprehensive did great! 

Stay warm this weekend! 

Mrs. Miller 

*Listening to stories will help develop your child’s 
attention span.* 

Next week- 
Oct. 15- Visit from Fire Department 

Oct. 16- Mrs. Miller at a training, Mrs. Gladson will sub for her. 

Oct. 18- Trip to McGowen 1:30-2:30 


